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December 14, 2010

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Commissioners:

Subject: Salem Generating Station Units. 1 and-2
Docket Nos. 50-272 and 50-311
License Amendment Request S 10-04
Application for Technical Specification ChangeRegarding
,.Snubber Surveillance Requirements

PSEG Nuclear LLC submitted the proposed change to the Salem Technical Specifications by letter
to the NRC dated October 4, 2010. This proposed change would modify the Salem Technical
Specification surveillance requirements for snubbers to conform to planned revisions to the inservice
inspection program.

The BNE has no comments on the proposed change. If you need to discuss this subject further,
please contact Elliot Rosenfeld at (609) 984-7548.

Sincerely,

Patrick Mulligan, Manager
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering
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